Letter Template to Request a Response from the Professional Bodies of Psychological Therapists to the T4MF Open Letter on Vaccine Mandates

(for counselling/therapy Clients and Concerned Members of the Public)

Customise the template below and then send to your professional body by post or email. Contact details for the professional Bodies are below the editable template.

Dear Sir / Madam,

_________________________________________________

OPTIONAL SECTION FOR THERAPY CLIENTS  – DELETE IF NOT APPLICABLE
My name is  XXXXXXXXXXXXX. I am a client of a Counsellor|Psychotherapist|Psychologist|Psychological Assistant, who is a registered member of BABCP|BACP|BPC|BPS|HCPC|NCS|UKCP.
_______________________________________________________-
I am aware of the Open Letter about Vaccine Mandates which was submitted to you on February 23rd 2022 by Therapists for Medical Freedom and was signed by over 100 therapists, including a number of therapists within your own membership body.

I have read this letter and it resonated with me as being of great importance for me as a therapy client | individual member of the public [DELETE AS APPROPRIATE], and for the health and wellbeing of the UK population more generally.

I understand from Therapists for Medical Freedom that they haven't yet received a response from you about the concerns they raised, or even a timeline for your considered response. I was very disappointed to learn that this is the case, as the issues raised within the letter are very important to me as a client of one of your practitioners.

I am writing to you to formally request that you provide Therapists for Medical Freedom with a response to their open letter, which clarifies your position as a professional body on the issues they have raised.

OPTIONAL SECTION OF GUIDE QUESTIONS TO TAILOR TO YOUR OWN PERSONAL SITUATION / OPINIONS – DELETE IF NOT USING

In particular, I would like clarification on the issue(s) of:
This is important to me because:
I feel the long term impact of Vaccine Mandates on the UK's mental health could be:
Beyond Vaccine Mandates, I am also really concerned about the following aspects of the Government's COVID-19 response and would like you to give more formal ethical consideration to these matters:

It is disappointing to me that a professional body that is representing counsellors and psychological therapists is not engaging with the issue of Vaccine Mandates (and wider concerns around the COVID-19 Response) when this issue is of such critical importance to the mental health and human rights of all UK citizens.
As such, I respectfully request that you provide Therapists for Medical Freedom with a formal response to our collective concerns by the 30th of April 2022.
If you could directly send me a copy of your response to the email listed above, I will look forward to reading your position on these matters.

Yours Faithfully,

INSERT FULL NAME 
Contact Details to send your Email/Letter to: 

British Association for Behavioural and Cognitive Psychotherapy (BABCP)
Minerva House
Hornby Street
Bury
BL9 5BN

babcp@babcp.com
0330 320 0851

British Association for Counselling and Psychotherapy (BACP)

15 St John's Business Park

Lutterworth

Leicestershire 

LE17 4HB

bacp@bacp.co.uk
01455 883300

British Psychoanalytic Council (BPC)

Suite 7

19-23 Wedmore Street

London

N19 4RU

hello@bpc.org.uk
020 7561 9240

The British Psychological Society (BPS)
St Andrews House
48 Princess Road East
Leicester
LE1 7DR

info@bps.org.uk
0116 254 9568

The Health and Care Professions Council (HCPC)

Park House,

184–186 Kennington Park Road,

London, SE11 4BU

registration@hcpc-uk.org
policy@hcpc-uk.org
The National Counselling Society (NCS) 

19 Grafton Road, Worthing

West Sussex, BN11 1QT

hello@nationalcounsellingsociety.org 

01903 200 666

UK Council for Psychotherapy (UKCP)
2 America Square
London
EC3N 2LU

communications@ukcp.org.uk
regulation@ukcp.org.uk
membership@ukcp.org.uk
020 7014 9955

